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To: Patricia Irle, Washington State Department of Ecology
Charlie McKinney, Washington State Department of Ecology

From: Waikele Frantz, Environmental Permit Coordinator
Public Utility District No. 1 of Chelan County (Chelan PUD)

Re: Rocky Reach Hydroelectric Project No. 2145
License Article 401 - Water Quality Annual Report
Ms. Irle and Mr. McKinney:

As per Section 5.7(8) of the 401 Water Quality Certification for Rocky Reach, Chelan PUD
hereby submits the 2012 Water Quality Annual Report for your review.

Please review and submit your comments on or before 5:00 p.m., April 5, 2013 to me via email
at waikele.frantz@chelanpud.org or via fax to (509) 661-8203.

Pursuant to the FERC Order Modifying and Approving Quality Assurance Project Plan, Chelan PUD
will file the Final Water Quality Report with FERC by May 1, 2012.

All received comments will be appended to the final plan with a description of how each
comment or recommendation was incorporated in the report, or, if the licensee does not adopt
a recommendation, the filing with the FERC will include the licensee’s reasons, based on
project-specific information for not adopting such recommendation.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,
Waikele Frantz
509-661-4627
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